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July 11, 2018

The Honorable Jonathan Dismang
President Pro Tempore 
Arkansas Senate
State Capitol
500 Woodlane Street, Suite 320 
Little Rock, AR 72201-1090

The Honorable Jeremy Gillam
Speaker of the House of Representatives
State Capitol
500 Woodlane Street, Suite 350
Little Rock, AR 72201-1089

	Re:	Arkansas Independent Citizens Commission 
		2018 Per diem and mileage recommendations 

Dear Mr. President and Mr. Speaker:
            I am writing as Chair of the Independent Citizens Commission to invite you to attend the Commission’s next meeting, which is scheduled for September 11, 2018 at 9:00 a.m.  The Commission plans to discuss recommendations concerning the amounts to be paid to members of the General Assembly for per diem and reimbursement for expenses and mileage.  In formulating its recommendations, the Commission welcomes any information or comments you wish to present.
            Please let me know if you have any questions.  Thank you for your consideration.

					Sincerely,


					Larry W. Ross, Chairman

cc:	The Honorable Jim Hendren, President Pro Tempore-elect
[bookmark: _GoBack]	The Honorable Matthew J. Shepherd, Speak of the House-designate
State Capitol Building  Little Rock, Arkansas  72201
Telephone (501) 682-1866
WEBSITE  http://www.citizenscommission.ar.gov
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